Tertius Van Eeden
tertiusvaneeden@gmail.com
(086) 171 3952


25 Lakeview Drive 
Lakeside 
Kilkenny 
 
16 October 2016
 

To Whom It May Concern:
 
I completed my Honours degree in Law in 2013 at Griffith College Dublin, averaging 2:1. During my time at Griffith College I was a member of the Mooting Society and I won the Internal Mooting competition in 2012. I was also chosen as a caseworker in the Irish Innocence Project in 2011. I was the lead and only caseworker in the case of Mr. Harry Gleeson who has recently been granted the very first posthumous pardon in the history of the Irish State. It was established that Mr. Gleeson was wrongfully executed in 1941. I also featured in the November 2015 edition of the Law Society Gazette.

I would like to be chosen as a Byrne Wallace Trainee as I believe I have the necessary skills to be part of an award winning team. I am innovative, dedicated, and excel under pressure. I pay attention to detail and think strategically when solving issues. During my time working in commercial law I have been liaising with Byrne Wallace on a regular basis. I have always found Byrne Wallace to be extremely professional and courteous. I believe I can be an asset should I be chosen as part of your team. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Should you require any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

I understand that you are extremely busy and I thank you for your time.

Kind regards, 

Tertius Van Eeden.
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